
Dear 5KP,                                                                                   Date: 1st May 2020 

It’s that time of the week again when Ms Peerwani and I can share our exciting news 

with you.  How has your week been?  Well what a busy and thrilling week it has been 

with GOOGLE CLASSROOMS! Ms Peerwani has been in school this week and so has 

Mr. Prior, calling parents with queries about your learning. It is so lovely to see you 

engaging on GOOGLE CLASSROOMS and working hard on your activities. We know 

you are using the daily timetable to maximise learning and achieve your tasks. We 

regularly check how many of you are using TTRS, Bug Club, MyMaths and 

Accelerated Reader.  Please look out for the reminder letters emailed to you in 

GOOGLE CLASSROOMS. Let’s be at the top of the charts with our scores this 

week -COME ON 5KP! 

As well as responding to you on Google Classrooms, I have been busy writing your 

reports, preparing lessons, keeping fit and having fun! Look at these delicious, mouth-

watering cuisines I created! After looking at all the other teacher’s cooking photos in 

the last newsletter, I was tempted to try some of my own. (Can you guess what 

these dishes are?) 

Visit GOOGLE CLASSROOMS and bake with Kerry on the DT class page. Read about 

‘Cake Science’ and have fun cooking with your family. Why not make your very own 

cookery book and as evidence, bring it to school? 

Mrs Robin Bird is still around and I have been tracking her diligently but she hardly 

comes out and must be preparing to lay her eggs. I have not disturbed her at all as 

she does not want any predators.  Well instead, I have observed this bird table in my 

garden and frequent visitors who came to peck their snacks. Can you guess which 

birds visited? Take a closer look. (Remember we learnt this in Biodiversity?) 



 

I wonder if Ms Peerwani has finished learning her new song and guitar – I would love 

to hear her play and sing! If you had an opportunity, which instrument would you like 

to learn? I have always been passionate about music and as a hobby, play the 

harmonium, dolkhi (indian drum). I would really like to learn the guitar – maybe Ms 

Peerwani could teach me.  Do any of your parents sing or play an instrument?  

Hope you are keeping busy with other chores as well as learning online. I have 

managed to have a good old spring clean - as many of you would have 

done so too- and came across one of my favourite toy dolls! This was 

actually crotched by my Nan in the 1960’s! Such clever skills and talent 

she had! I admire the way the beads have been sewn in.  Have you ever 

tried needle-work or knitting? I was enthralled by Mrs Mcmenemy’s 

cross-stitching in the last newsletter! Have you discovered any thing 

special whilst spring cleaning? 

 

For those of you marking Ramamdan, Ms Peerwani and I wish you Ramadan Kareem. 

Enjoy this special time with your family and be kind and loving to each other. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Bhambra & Ms Peerwani 

 

 


